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A/K14/804 - Request of Deferment of the Section 16 Application
07/04/2022 09:05 AM

From: "Ken Ho" <kh@fairmile.com.hk>
To: "tpbpd" <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>
Cc: "eyfchoy" <eyfchoy@pland.gov.hk>, "Simon Cheung" <sc@fairmile.com.hk>, "Emily?Chan" 

<ec@fairmile.com.hk>

History: This message has been forwarded.

Reference No.: TPB/A/K14/804
To Town Planning Board,

We, Fairmile Consultants Limited on behalf the applicant,  with the 
departmental comments received from Planning Department on 23 March 
2022, as advised by the traffic consultant in our consultants team, given 
that Transport Department's ("TD") comment on the LOS assessment and 
the design layout of the vehicular access and car ramp are required 
substantial time for amendments of the Traffic Impact Assessment ("TIA") 
report. Also, further consultation with TD is required as to confirm those 
amendments are satisfied by TD. 
As such, we would like to request for a one month deferment for the 
section 16 planning application (no. A/K14/804) as to allow sufficient time 
to revise the TIA report and response to the departmental comments.

Best regards,
Ken Ho
Project Officer
Fairmile Consultants Limited
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